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		IK1EGC/MM and IZ1BPN/MM Pacific Ocean Grid Squares

		

		Chris, W3CMP,

		

		

Hi Guys, I'm sorry to announce that our planned Maritime Mobile activity in the Pacific Ocean wet squares has been postponed. We

will let you know new date soon as possible. Please be so kind to update your bullettins. Best regards Dan, IK1EGC

Submitted by Chris, W3CMP
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